
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

10TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

               JUNE 5TH, 2016 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 
 

        *******************************************************************************************************  

  *********************************************************************************************** 
                                                                              Mass Schedule 
 
   June    07   Tuesday        8:00 a.m. Mass Weekday  ~ {Harold & Alice Gerten}       

June    08   Wednesday  8:00 a.m. Mass   Weekday ~  {Lawrence & Margaret Stechschulte} 
   June    09   Thursday      8:00 a.m. Mass     Weekday ~ {For The Parish} 
   June    09   Thursday      2:00 p.m. Mass     Meadows of Ottawa ~ {Laverne Siefker}               
   June    10   Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass  Weekday ~ {Deceased Members of the Robert Kohls Family} 
   June    11   Saturday       8:00 a.m.  Rosary         
   June    11   Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass     Vigil ~ 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~{William & Ethel Hoffman}          

June    12   Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass      11th Sunday in Ordinary Time~{Betty Schumacher ~ Sarah Stewart ~ 
               Camil, Eileen & Ed Knott}                                     
June    12   Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass      11th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Miriam Hixenbaugh} 

                     
**********************************************************************************************  
                                                                                  Servers 
 
June     07   Tuesday        8:00 a.m. Mass      Abe Morman  
June     08   Wednesday   8:00 a.m. Mass       Logan Stechschulte 
June     09   Thursday       8:00 a.m. Mass      Jared Kahle 
June     10   Friday            8:00 a.m. Mass      Zach Warnecke  
June     11   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass      Hanna Warnecke, Zach Warnecke, Tori Warnecke 
June     12   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass       Rob Langhals, Dane Schroeder, Caleb Langhals         
June     12   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass       Ryan Bogart, Grant McCauley, Adam Bogart 
  
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                    Commentators 
 
June     11    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Don Siefker    
June     12    Sunday         8:30 a.m.  Mass      Karen Martin                                                                        
June     12    Sunday       11:00 a.m.  Mass      Dee Griffith 
 

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                               Eucharistic Ministers 
 
June    11    Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass   Norm Schnipke, Deb Siefker, Jim Tabler, Pat Birnesser, Beth Birkemeier      
June    12    Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass    Gib Kaufman, Sarah Schroeder, Louann Wood, Sue Knott, Lisa Langhals       
June    12    Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass    Deb Reed, Sue Schroeder, Bob & Bev Baxter, Hannah Warren 
   
June    12    Hilty Home ~ Don Ellerbrock 
 

                                                                                ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
           Wilbert Roof-Room 105B; Jan Kiene-Room 116; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Ed Schulte-Room 125;  
                                 Betty Meyer-Room 201A; Agnes Friedel-Room 203A; Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B;    

                Dolores Daniels-Room 209B; Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B; Mary Margaret Bockrath-Room 214B;        
                        Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A; Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306;    
                     Jim Fischbach-Room 314; Elizabeth (Betty) Karhoff-Room 507; Lucille Karhoff-Room 513 

    The widow in today's gospel was in deep trouble.  Her husband and her only son were dead. 
  In that male dominated society women owned nothing and were totally dependent on men for their livelihood. 

She would be reduced to begging.   
Restoring her son to life, Jesus also restored the woman to life. 



         *********************************************************************************************
     
         June        11    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass

June        12    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass
June        12    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Ma

*********************************************************************************************
                                                                            
                                                                  
                                                      
**********************************************************************
        Income For The Week of May 29th
Sunday  ~ 172                                     
Children's ~  23                                
                               
Festival ~ Vehicle                                    2,050.00
Tuition                                                        
Miscellaneous                                
Total Income                                      
                 
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club W
Special 300 Club Drawing ~ June 4th ~ Don & Laurie Siefker ~ Ticket #222 ~ $150.00

*******************************************************************************************

Best wishes to Nate & Amber who will be married on 
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together.

***********************************************************************************************
 
Contemporary Sainthood  ~ Contemporary 
greatness in that we were made to be saints.  If you told people you wanted to be a saint, what would their reaction 
be?  Learn to be what we are meant to be.  Mark encourages us to unleash t
for we are all meant to be SAINTS.  
Street entrances of the church.  Please feel free to pass it on.
 
*********************************
 
Scrip ~ Scrip will be  available this weekend
are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Shirley Goedde and Anne Schroeder
 
Extra Confession Time ~ Starting June 7
(longer if needed), and on Saturday from 3
both of these times. 
  
Creative 4-H Club ~ Will be meeting on 
 
Baptism Classes ~ The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have 
not taken the class in the past 5 years) will be held on 
Please call Tom & Karyn Kamphaus at 419
will be held in August.     

K of C Junior High Scholarship Winners
year's annual scholarship program.
year's scholarship winners are:  Andrew Morman, Mackenzie Langhals
Val Morman.  Outstanding job and keep up the good work everyone!

Free Smoke Alarms! ~ The Federal Government has issued a grant to the American Red Cross to provide up to three 
free smoke alarms to anyone wishing t
batteries. The Putnam County Second Responders have offered to install the smoke alarms at no cost. If you are 
interested call 1-844-207-4509 to request your free
 
St. Anthony of Padua Feast Day ~
St. Anthony of Padua feast day.  Donuts, juice and coffee will be served after Mass in the church basement.  Please 
come down and help us celebrate 
 

*********************************************************************************************
                              Ushers 

:30 p.m. Mass  George Ellerbrock, Doug Roof, Rob Verhoff, Don Stechschulte
30 a.m. Mass  Tom Dunlap, Ron Hoffman, Denny Hoyt, Gene Siefker

11:00 a.m. Mass  Ken Rieman, Dwain Schroeder, Nathan Siefker, John Selhorst

*********************************************************************************************
                                                                            ~ Confessions ~   
                                                                  Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
                                                                       Tuesday ~ After Mass 
**********************************************************************

May 29th     
               $ 6,863.10                              Ordinary 

                                           23.32                              Cemetery Cross                                      4,535.00
             6,886.42                               Payroll ~ 5/31                                      16,107.57

Festival ~ Vehicle                                    2,050.00                               Payroll Taxes & 403
                          328.01                               Health, Vision & Dental                     

                   682.20                               Total Expen
                                      $  9,946.63  

**********************************************************************************************
300 Club Winner ~ June 4th ~ Bob & Shirley Kissell

Special 300 Club Drawing ~ June 4th ~ Don & Laurie Siefker ~ Ticket #222 ~ $150.00
 

*******************************************************************************************
Marriage Bans I ~ Caleb Amstutz & Lyssa Stechschulte

 
Marriage Bans III~ Nathan Schroeder & Amber Vance

Best wishes to Nate & Amber who will be married on Saturday, June 11th, here at St. Anthony's.
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together.

 
***********************************************************************************************

Contemporary Sainthood by Mark Hart of Life Teen is about how we are made for 
greatness in that we were made to be saints.  If you told people you wanted to be a saint, what would their reaction 
be?  Learn to be what we are meant to be.  Mark encourages us to unleash t
for we are all meant to be SAINTS.  The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore 

Please feel free to pass it on. 

**********************************************************************************************

available this weekend, June 4th & June 5th, after Mass in the church basement.
Shirley Goedde and Anne Schroeder. 

Starting June 7th, Confessions will be heard every Tuesday after Mass for about 30 minutes 
(longer if needed), and on Saturday from 3:00 to 4:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament will take place at 

Will be meeting on Monday, June 6th at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement.

The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have 
not taken the class in the past 5 years) will be held on Wednesday, June 15th
Please call Tom & Karyn Kamphaus at 419-615-8737 or the parish office at 419

K of C Junior High Scholarship Winners ~ Council 9788 is proud to support our parish Catholic School with this 
annual scholarship program.  We not only want to recognize the students but also the

Andrew Morman, Mackenzie Langhals
Outstanding job and keep up the good work everyone!  

The Federal Government has issued a grant to the American Red Cross to provide up to three 
free smoke alarms to anyone wishing to have them. The smoke alarms have a ten year warranty and do not need 
batteries. The Putnam County Second Responders have offered to install the smoke alarms at no cost. If you are 

4509 to request your free, home, smoke alarm insta

St. Anthony of Padua Feast Day ~ We will be having a special Mass on 
St. Anthony of Padua feast day.  Donuts, juice and coffee will be served after Mass in the church basement.  Please 

ate St. Anthony's feast day!!! 

*********************************************************************************************

Ellerbrock, Doug Roof, Rob Verhoff, Don Stechschulte
Tom Dunlap, Ron Hoffman, Denny Hoyt, Gene Siefker                                                     
Ken Rieman, Dwain Schroeder, Nathan Siefker, John Selhorst 

*********************************************************************************************

 

**********************************************************************************************
   Expenses For The Week of May 29th

Ordinary Parish & School Expenses  $ 
Cemetery Cross                                      4,535.00

6,886.42                               Payroll ~ 5/31                                      16,107.57
Payroll Taxes & 403-B                          7,328.
Health, Vision & Dental                         
Total Expenses                                  $ 40,744.55

                                                       

**********************************************************************************************
~ Bob & Shirley Kissell ~ Ticket #221 ~ $100.00 

Special 300 Club Drawing ~ June 4th ~ Don & Laurie Siefker ~ Ticket #222 ~ $150.00 

*******************************************************************************************
Marriage Bans I ~ Caleb Amstutz & Lyssa Stechschulte 

~ Nathan Schroeder & Amber Vance 
Saturday, June 11th, here at St. Anthony's.

May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together. 

***********************************************************************************************

by Mark Hart of Life Teen is about how we are made for 
greatness in that we were made to be saints.  If you told people you wanted to be a saint, what would their reaction 
be?  Learn to be what we are meant to be.  Mark encourages us to unleash the powers of the Holy Spirit in our lives 

The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore 

*************************************************************

, after Mass in the church basement.  The helpers 

, Confessions will be heard every Tuesday after Mass for about 30 minutes 
.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament will take place at 

at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement. 

The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have 
Wednesday, June 15th at 7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment Center.  

8737 or the parish office at 419-659-2263 to register.  The next class 

is proud to support our parish Catholic School with this 
recognize the students but also the staff at our school.

Andrew Morman, Mackenzie Langhals, Hannah Schroeder, Dylan Birkemeier and 
 

The Federal Government has issued a grant to the American Red Cross to provide up to three 
o have them. The smoke alarms have a ten year warranty and do not need 

batteries. The Putnam County Second Responders have offered to install the smoke alarms at no cost. If you are 
smoke alarm installation. 

We will be having a special Mass on Monday, June 13th at 8:00 a.m. for          
St. Anthony of Padua feast day.  Donuts, juice and coffee will be served after Mass in the church basement.  Please 

********************************************************************************************** 

Ellerbrock, Doug Roof, Rob Verhoff, Don Stechschulte       
                                                     

 

********************************************************************************************** 

************************                                               
May 29th 

 6,831.82  
Cemetery Cross                                      4,535.00 

6,886.42                               Payroll ~ 5/31                                      16,107.57 
B                          7,328.13 

    5,942.03                                 
$ 40,744.55 

                                          

***********************************************************************************************  

 

*********************************************************************************************** 

Saturday, June 11th, here at St. Anthony's. 

*********************************************************************************************** 

by Mark Hart of Life Teen is about how we are made for 
greatness in that we were made to be saints.  If you told people you wanted to be a saint, what would their reaction 

oly Spirit in our lives 
The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore 

*************************************************************  

The helpers 

, Confessions will be heard every Tuesday after Mass for about 30 minutes 
.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament will take place at 

The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment Center.  

2263 to register.  The next class 

is proud to support our parish Catholic School with this 
taff at our school.  This 

, Hannah Schroeder, Dylan Birkemeier and 

The Federal Government has issued a grant to the American Red Cross to provide up to three 
o have them. The smoke alarms have a ten year warranty and do not need 

batteries. The Putnam County Second Responders have offered to install the smoke alarms at no cost. If you are 

at 8:00 a.m. for          
St. Anthony of Padua feast day.  Donuts, juice and coffee will be served after Mass in the church basement.  Please 



******************************************************************************************* 
Vacation Bible School News ~ Hey Kids, join us for VBS,  June 6-10, where you will become one of God's own 
special Angel troopers and you will meet your co-pilot, your very own guardian angel and how he protects, guides, 
and comforts you! You'll learn some exciting characters from the Bible whose lives were transformed by angels. 
You'll meet Mary, the Queen of Angels and St. Catherine Laboure who received a vision of the Miraculous Medal 
and the promises of grace and protection to those who believe. On top of that, you'll enjoy delicious snacks, make 
some nice crafts, learn some great songs, and have a lot of fun with your friends!  Vacation Bible School runs from  

9:00-12:00 Monday-Thursday and Friday 6:00-7:30 p.m.  Parents, on Monday, June 6th, please stop by the 
registration table located in the main entrance of school before 9:00 a.m. to check in and to see  where to drop off 
your child for the week of Vacation Bible School. Thank you. 
 
Thank You!  Thank you to all those parishioners who donated items for our Summer Vacation Bible School.  We also 
want to thank our K of C who made a donation to help support the Summer Vacation Bible School program.  We 
truly appreciate your generosity.  NOTE:  In one of the bags of donations an item that was a personal  purchase was 
left in the bag.  Call the parish office to inquire.    
 

***************************************************************************** 
"2016" Summer Festival 

 
Vehicle Social Ticket Reminder! ~ Get your ticket so you can be included in the Early Bird drawing which is quickly 
approaching. The Early Bird drawing is scheduled for Sunday, June 12

th after the 11:00 a.m. Mass. You have 
another chance to win cold hard cash ($100.00). Don’t miss out on this opportunity to win. 
 
Solicitor Lists ~ The solicitor lists for our 2016 summer festival will be available for pick up on the weekend of June 

25th and June 26th, on the table in the back of church.  Thanks to all our solicitors for all their time and effort in 
supporting our summer festival. 
 
Cash or Car!   With the success we had last year and the many positive comments, we will again be raffling off up to 
$20,000 toward the purchase of a new vehicle or $15,000 in cash at the summer festival this year. The advantage of 
this approach has been that the winner can purchase any new vehicle of any color. It also gives the winner the option 
of taking cash and not having the hassle of selling the vehicle.  H & K Chevrolet from Continental has again offered 
to showcase their new vehicles for our festival.  If you would like to purchase tickets or if you have any questions, 
call Mike Birkemeier at 419-659-2954 or Mark Edelbrock at 419-659-2269.  If you can help sell tickets before and 
after weekend Masses, please contact Harold Gerten at 419-659-5914. 
 
Festival Workers ~ It's not even summer yet but it is time to start thinking about our summer festival, Saturday, 
August 6th and Sunday, August 7th.  If anyone would like to help at the festival, change your job or will not be able 
to help,  please call Dee Griffith at 419-646-3449.  If you are not able to work on Sunday but could help out on 
Saturday, please keep that in mind when sign-up sheets for volunteers for Saturday evening are put out in the back of 
church.  Deadline for job change is June 15th so the volunteers have time to compile and complete the workers' list 
before the list needs to be posted in the church. 
 
Garage Sale ~ Having a Garage Sale?  Don't store the unsold items for another year, but instead consider donating 
them for the Festival Garage Sale.  Donations can be dropped off after June 6th.  Items may be dropped off under the 
overhang on the entrance of the school by the modular unit.  We do not accept clothing, TVs, or computer electronics.      
 
********************************************************************************************** 
 
Y.E.S. – Youth Elect Service – June 16-18, 2016 - High School Help ~ The 2016 Y.E.S. project will be held at the 
Ft. Jennings High School this year beginning Thursday, June 16th at 6:00 p.m.  Current 8th grade students through 
graduating seniors are encouraged to join us for this weekend service retreat. Be ready to meet teens from throughout 
the St. George Deanery, have some fun, grow in faith and be the hands and feet of Christ in your community while 
“Fueling the Fire of  Mercy”!  This 3-day retreat experience will close with 5:00 p.m. Mass on Saturday, June 18th at 
St. Joseph Catholic Church, Ft. Jennings. Registration forms are available from Hannah Warren and are due by     
May 30th.  So bring your friends and help us meet our goal and be part of the fun! 
 
Y.E.S. Work Sites Needed ~ On June 17th and June 18th the teens & adults from the St. George Deanery are 
volunteering to help people throughout Putnam County with various jobs around their homes as they participate in the 
annual Youth Elect Service weekend retreat.  If you would like a team of youth and adults to help with jobs around 
your home, please contact Hannah Warren @ 419-303-5476.  This includes anything from mulching, to washing your 
car, or just some spring cleaning in the house or yard!  

 

Y.E.S. Crew Leaders Needed ~ Do you like to spend time helping those in need?   We’d love for you to join our 
adult crew leaders for the Y.E.S. weekend June 16-18th at Ft. Jennings High School.  Adult crew leaders and assistant 
crew leaders need to be current college freshman, up to retirees!  Nothing is more rewarding than sharing your time 
and faith with the Young Church of Today!  For questions or to sign up as a crew leader please contact              
Hannah Warren 419-303-5476. 

 
********************************************************************************************** 



2016 Annual Leipsic St. Mary's Summer Social ~  Saturday June 18th Come enjoy the Men’s Softball  
Tournament beginning at 9:00 a.m., food and refreshments all day long.  New this year – stop by to listen and enjoy 
the Truck Stop Manners Band at 8:00 p.m.  Sunday, June 19th – Don’t forget our Old Fashioned Chicken and Ham 
Dinners – serving starts at 11:00 a.m. in our new air-conditioned Parish Life Center, Kids Rides, Bingo, fun for all 
ages with a DJ under the Big Tent Sunday Evening! 

Friends of the Putnam County District Library  ~ Will be holding their Annual Used Book Sale on June 7th & 8th 
from 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the 4th Street Gym, 751 East 4th Street in  Ottawa. Items for sale - hardback and 
paperback books for all ages plus videos, CDs, DVDs, records, music books, sheet music, electronics, and attic 
treasures.  Proceeds benefit all the Putnam County Libraries.  

Requesting Volunteer Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion ~ If you are interested in delivering Holy 
Communion to the Catholic patients at St. Rita’s Medical Center, please contact Deb Miller at 419-226-9481 
or dmmiller@mercy.com so she can send you a volunteer packet to get you started.  Thank you so much for your 
consideration! 

2016 Festival Planning Meeting ~ There will be a planning meeting for our 2016 Summer Festival on Thursday, 
June 9th at 7:30 p.m. in the church basement.  Chairpersons and any other interested parishioners are encouraged to 
attend.  This year's Summer Festival will be held on August 6th and 7th. 

 

St. Anthony Basketball Camp ~ A St. Anthony Basketball Camp will be held on Monday, June 27th through 
Wednesday, June 29th at the St. Anthony School Gymnasium.  Grades 1-4 will be held 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. while 
grades 5-8 will be held 11:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The purpose of the camp is to help with basketball skill development.  
To register or if you have any questions, email Kyle Meyer at kjfm34@gmail.com with the following information:  
participant's name, grade level, height, parent (s) names, emergency contact name and emergency contact phone 
number.  The cost is by donation which will be given to St. Anthony's School/Parish. 
 

National Parks Tour ~ Jerry Bunn and Vicki Doty are planning a tour of the Canadian Rockies, Glacier National 
Park, and Yellowstone, from July 27th to August 6th, 2017. The trip is 11 days, 10 nights, and includes breakfast 
daily, 1 lunch, 5 three-course dinners, an expert tour director, a private motor coach, your flight, hotels, and selected 
entrance fees.  In addition, you may select any of several optional excursions such as a Banff  Photography tour,      
Ice Fields Parkway & Glacier Experience, Dude Ranch, or a Snake River Float, at additional costs.   The trip begins 
with a flight to Calgary, then travels to Banff National Park, and on to the Glacier National Park, the Grand Tetons, 
Yellowstone and Jackson, Wyoming before flying back.  We are also arranging a motor coach to take us to and from 
the Dayton Airport.  Cost currently is $3,499, based on double occupancy, tips and bus to and from the airport not 
included.  We currently have 27 signed up and there is a limit of 35 people. For a complete itinerary and/or sign up, 
go to:  http://jerrybunn.grouptoursite.com/   Note:  we are departing from Dayton (DAY) airport.  For more 
information, contact Jerry Bunn at 419-659-5702. 
   
Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch & Bingo ~ The Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch will be held 
on Tuesday, June 14th at 11:30 a.m. at the Columbus Grove Christian Church, 105 South Broadway in Columbus 
Grove.  The menu is:  chicken salad croissants, potato salad, baked beans, strawberry shortcake, coffee and water.  
Bingo will be played immediately following the luncheon. The lunch is sponsored by the Hilty Home of Pandora and 
the Columbus Grove Christian Church. 
 
12th Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass ~ Are you a Catholic homeschooling family in the Toledo Diocese? 

Then please join us at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 7th at Queen of the Most Holy Rosary Cathedral in Toledo for 
our 12th Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass. The Most Reverend Daniel E.Thomas, Bishop of Toledo, will be 
celebrating our Mass.  It's a wonderful evening of prayer, fellowship, food and fun!  Please bring a finger-food dish to 
share for the reception immediately following the Mass.  Hope to see you there! 
  

Pilgrimage to Walk in the Footsteps of St. Francis of Assisi ~ You are invited to join a Pilgrimage to walk in the 

footsteps of St. Francis of Assisi during this Holy Year of Mercy.  Fr. Raymond Mallett, OFM Conv., the Rector and 

Pastor of the Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation will be leading the Pilgrimage.  Fr. Ray has led over 20 Pilgrimages 

to Holy Places.  The dates for this Pilgrimage are November 3-12, 2016. We will visit Rome, Assisi, Orvieto and 

several other holy places.  We will attend a Papal Audience; visit the Vatican Museum; the Scavi; the Sistine Chapel; 

several Basilicas walking through their Holy Doors. We will celebrate Mass daily – including at the tomb of St. Peter 

and the tomb of St. Francis.  I promise you that you will see things that many other pilgrims normally never 

see.  Space is limited. You must have your reservation in by the end of June.  For a free brochure or for more 

information, please write me: Fr. Ray Mallett; 315 Clay Street; Carey, OH 43316. You can call me at the Shrine:   

419-396-7107.  You can email me:  rmallett1@hotmail.com. 

The Friends of the Putnam District Library in Ottawa ~  The Friends of the Putnam County District Library are now 
accepting applications for the upcoming 9th Annual Autumn Harvest of Crafts Show.  This will be held        
Saturday, October 29, 2016 at the Ottawa-Glandorf High School from 9AM to 3PM.  For more information 
email friendscraftshow@yahoo.com or phone Judy at 419-659-5478.  Proceeds benefit all locations of the Putnam 
County District Library. 
 



 
 

 
 

 
  
NEW CONFESSION SCHEDULE STARTS THIS WEEK:   Confessions will be heard after every Tuesday Mass, 
starting this week.  This Tuesday’s Mass is a morning Mass, so the approximate time for Confessions will be 8:30 to 
9:00.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament will take place at the same time. 
 Saturday Confessions will continue to take place from 3 to 4 p.m.  We will likewise have Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament during this hour. 
 
ADULT SERVERS:  We didn’t have quite enough youth servers sign up to serve weekday Masses this summer, so 
we will be using some adult servers.  If you’re a woman who wasn’t allowed to be a server “back in the day”, or if 
you’re a man who never learned his Latin, and you always wanted to serve Mass but couldn’t, now is your big 
chance!  Call the rectory and we will set up an opportunity for you to be trained. 
 And of course we still appreciate our grade-school and high-school servers.  In one of his Holy Thursday 
letters to priests, St. John Paul II reminded priests that young altar servers are the future leaders of parishes.  They 
may be our future priests, but they are almost surely our future readers, CCD teachers, finance committee members, 
Holy Communion distributors, etc. 
 
PILGRIMAGE TO CAREY:  Why are we having a pilgrimage to Carey on June 26?  We are doing this because 
Pope Francis proclaimed 2016 a Holy Year.  He thought that many of us need a renewed sense of God’s mercy and 
how we should live out divine mercy.  One of the things Catholics do during Holy Years is to make pilgrimages.  A 
special feature of a Holy Year is the availability of an indulgence. 
 What’s an indulgence?  Didn’t those things go out with Martin Luther, or at least with Vatican II?  We don’t 
stress indulgences the way we used to.  And we don’t attempt to say how much grace God is giving us.  But 
indulgences are still around.  The Catechism of the Catholic Church says “An indulgence is a remission before God of 
the temporal punishment due to sins whose guilt has already been forgiven, which the faithful Christian who is duly 
disposed gains under certain prescribed conditions through the action of the Church, which, as the minister of 
redemption, dispenses and applies with authority the treasury of the satisfactions of Christ and the saints.” (paragraph 
1471).  With the time I’ve got coming in Purgatory, I could use some of those! 
 How do I gain the Holy Year indulgence?  1.  Be in the state of grace.  2.  Have the interior attitude of 
complete detachment from sin, even venial sin.  3.  Go to Confession and Holy Communion within about 20 days of 
doing the pious work.  4.  Pray for the Pope’s intentions.  He needs our prayer support since he has the burden of the 
spiritual care of 1.5 billion Catholics.  At least an Our Father and Hail Mary are suggested.  5.  Make a pious visit to 
one of the Holy Year places which the local Bishop has designated.  You don’t have to fly to Rome any more!  Spend 
some time there in Eucharistic adoration, ending with the Our Father, the Creed, and prayer to Mary.  6.  Do a work of 
penance or charity.  Either visit the sick or people in some other difficulty, or make a significant donation to a 
charitable work (Catholic or otherwise), or give up unnecessary consumption (smoking, alcohol, etc.) for one day, and 
then donate the money saved to the poor. 
 What’s this “Holy Door?”  The Holy Door symbolizes God’s mercy open wide to us.  The traditional gesture 
is to simply walk through the door to acknowledge our need for God’s mercy.  Yes, Bishop Thomas has designated 
Our Lady of Consolation as one of our local churches with a Holy Door. 
 Where do I sign up?  Fill out the form in today’s bulletin and send it in to the parish office. 
 When are we going?  We’re going on Sunday, June 26, leaving the church parking lot at about 12:15, and 
returning at about 6:30. 
 How much will the bus cost me?  There is no cost for the bus, thanks to a parishioner.  Sunday dinner will be 
available in the shrine cafeteria.  There is a wide price range for their menu. 

  
               Father Tom 
********************************************************************************* 

Parish Pilgrimage To Our Lady Of Consolation Shrine 
Sunday, June 26th 

12:15 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
Name  ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone  # ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Number of persons from my family: _____________ 
 
(If the bus is filled) 
I can drive my own car ________  
     
I am willing to offer a ride to _________  parishioners who need a ride. 
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Students were asked what they like about attending St 
Anthony School this year. 
This is what students said: 
  
Learning in Math Class 
Getting to do Science Experiments 
Math Activities, Computer Class 
Art Class, Going to Computer Class 
Going to Church, Religion Class 
Christmas Program 
Catholic Schools Week 
 Children's Festival. 
Kalahari and other field trips 
My teacher, Hot Lunches 
The things we did for art class. 
Catholic Schools' Week 
Going to Mass 
Right to Read Week Activities 
Golden Falcon Award 
Playing Jeopardy to review for a test 
Playing all of the learning games that we did this school year 
The Book-It Party students got for completing all 6 months of 
the program 
Creative Writing 
Extra recess for the money brought in for Festival tickets 
Interviewing the past principals for our 100th celebration 
Celebrating our birthdays at school. 
Learning about Jesus 
Learning new things 
Getting Mr. Hummel as our principal 
Having all of the Catholic schools in the county to come over 
Reading books 
Praying every day, Nut days 
Seeing my friends everyday 
Being the Star of the Week 
Being a Helper in the classroom 
Trustworthy, nice, helpful, and cool teachers 
Creative and smart teachers 
Having a t-shirt design contest for our 100th celebration 
All of the technology 
Learning more about animals at the zoo 
Learning more about Catholic education 
Receiving 2 more Sacraments 
Going to church 
Receiving Holy Communion for first time 
Zoo, Going to Mass 
Talk about Jesus every day at school 

The transfer and move to Google based 

7th grade leadership Conference 

7th grade Cedar Point Trip 

Confirmation 

All the awesome ART projects 

Building of the School Models for 100th Anniversary 

The improvement of the Vocabulary 

Having Recess in the Gym  

The Penny War 

New Recess Equipment 

The Improvement in Education this year 

Taking Pre-Algebra as 7th graders 

7th grade getting to create a newsletter 

The upgrades to the Children's Festival (Corn hole) 

Going to watch Alvin and Chipmunks during Catholic 

School's Week  

 

Taking Pre-Algebra as 7th graders 

7th grade getting to create a newsletter 

The upgrades to the Children's Festival 

(Corn hole) 

Going to watch Alvin and Chipmunks dur-

ing Catholic School's Week 

That I had a fun teacher. 

That we learned how to tell time. 

That we learned how to read a clock. 
Eating lunch at the zoo and eating by the 
animals. 
Reading funny stories. 
Art class especially painting. 
Art class especially making the Mother's 
Day present. 
Religion class and learning about God. 
The puppet show in reading and we made 
the puppets and put on a show. 
The puppet show.  I really liked making the 
puppets. 
Reading.  It is fun.  I like Fly 
Guy and Henry and Mudge books. 
Learning about Jesus and that he died for 
us. 
Learning about God and the stories about 
Jesus. 
I enjoyed doing things with the IPads 
I got to join band and I really enjoyed it 
I enjoyed recess in the gym 
I liked how the teachers helped me to get 
better at knowing and understanding sub-
jects. 
I liked starting tech class this year. I want 
to get better at technology. 
I liked getting N.U.T passes.  
We did fun activities in every class. 
I liked seeing all my friends after the sum-
mer and meeting all the new teachers who 
made this school year one of the best 
years of school in my life! 
I liked the fun games we got for class to 
play with 
“I enjoyed the High Fliers meetings.” 
I enjoyed the new teachers we had this 
year. They were wonderful. 
I enjoyed all of the things we did in gym 
class. 
I enjoyed getting out of dress code more 
often. 
I liked how the teachers were more fun. 
I enjoyed all the fun activities we did on 
special days and all the teachers we had 
fun with. 
I liked the children's festival. 
I really enjoyed going to Camp Willson. 

I enjoyed the many new school improve-

ments and new teachers. 

Kalahari trip 

Children's Festival 
Imagination Station 

For the nice teachers, Great friends, 

Religion class, Mass 2 days a week, 

My teacher, My faith 

Feel safe, Good learning pace, 

Great projects, Learn responsibility, 

Learn more about Jesus, 

No bullying, Time to “play”, Good principal, 

Good priest, Hot lunches, 

Gym class-fun exercises, Band, 

Music, Good environment, 

Games, Art class, 

Technology (Ipads, computers, etc), 

Buddies (1st & 5th grade, K & 6th grade), 

Lot of area to play during recess, 

It’s private, Participate in Mass, 

Learn about stories of the bible, 

Teachers are fun, Teachers are fair, 

Teachers help if you need help or get be-

hind in lessons, Clean school, 

Good field trips, Great Catholic education, 

Good education, I feel safe, 

Hot lunches, Small classes, 

New technology, Pray to Jesus, 

Teachers are nice, 

We receive the sacraments, 

We go on fun field trips, Helpful Staff, 

Encouraging Teachers, Small Classes, 

Go to mass two times a week, 

State of the art technology, 

We have High Flyers, 

Religious signs and figures in every room, 

We can grow in our faith, 

Exciting field trips, Fun gym classes 

Teachers set me up for success, 

Religion class,, Cool iPads 

Students well behaved, Kind people 

Strong Faith, Have good equipment, 

Get recess, Have great opportunities 

Feel protected 

We at St Anthony School are grateful for all the contributions of time, ener-

gy, and financial support from our Parishioners at St Anthony of Padua, Par-

ents of St Anthony School and Columbus Grove Community. Because of the 

loving support, our students receive a First Class Religious and Academic 

Education. A special thanks to the Parent Guild, School Advisory Committee, 

Athletic Board, the Purse Bingo Committee, hot lunches parents, hot sand-

wiches parents and grandparents, recess monitors, field trip chaperons, Cath-

olic Schools Week Volunteers, Children Festival Volunteers, 100th Anniver-

sary Celebration Volunteers and community business that support our efforts.  

On behalf of the staff and myself I would like to thank everyone mentioned 

and those not listed for what you do for St Anthony School.  Everyone has 

made my first year an exciting and smooth transition and gives me pleasure in 

looking forward to next school year.  May God Bless 


